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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

First issue of the Cities and Biodiversity Newsletter  

of the Convention on Biological Diversity 
 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

 The Secretariat is pleased to announce that the first issue of the Cities and Biodiversity 

Newsletter of the Convention on Biological Diversity is now available on the Secretariat website 

at: http://www.cbd.int/authorities/doc/newsletter/cities-newsletter-01-01-en.pdf.  

 

 Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 

http://www.cbd.int/authorities/doc/newsletter/cities-newsletter-01-01-en.pdf

